June lrst, 1988

lMrse William Gillespie
610 I Peninsuler
NEW SMYRNA BEACH, Flo 32069

Dear Saly,
Thank you for your letter of lay 1l8th.

The telex and telephone number, via satelite
of our boat is : ADDAYA 1330356 H=0O-V-K. Ve have
the same number for both ways.

The name of our representative in Athenes, is

Mre John MAVRIKOS

Jelle Dolphin Transit Stores Sele
Zea Marina A3A4

PIRAEUS = Greece 185.04

I will try to get his telephone number and
if I succeed, I will send to you.

The Addaya will be in Zea Marina, Piraeus,
probably near lMr. Mavrikos office. If we are al-
ready in Athenes on July 1l4th, I shall meet you
at the airport.

Wishing you a very good journey, please
receive you both our love.
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